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Fundraiser

Thank you to everyone who supported our school fundraiser.  It was very successful!  We raised approximately $5000.  The winner of the Comfy Couch for the Christmas Concert, again this year, was Kaitlyn Comeau (Gr. 4B).  Congratulations Kaitlyn!  The following students won two front row seats for their parents at the Christmas Concert: Sydney Pomerleau (3L), Manuela Riveros (3L), Kayla Matchett (KG), Megan Brennan (KA), Zachary Newman (5C),  Jordan Rupke (KG), Matthew Surette (5G), Molly Hutchison (2S), Elizabeth Cooper (KG) and Zachary Galley (5C).  The winner of the huge, stuffed teddy bear was Paige Trevors (3L). The winners of the Milk gym bags were James MacGregor (4B), Tristan DesRoches (1M) and Nicholas Surette (4B). The winner of the Flying Penguin was Simone Walz (4B) and Aliya Dedam (KA) won a Bouncing ZeeBees.  Congratulations to all of our winners! 
Walking School Bus

[image: image7.wmf]Our first Walking School Bus of the year will take place on Friday, October 2nd.  Staff, students, parents and community members are invited to meet at the Northumberland Square Mall at 7:20 a.m.  We will be leaving promptly at 7:30 a.m. to begin our walk to school.  This walk helps promote a healthy lifestyle and supports October’s International Walk to School month.
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2010-2011 Kindergarten Registration Week October 13th – 16th, 2009

Registration for children entering Kindergarten in September 2010 will be held from October 13th to October 16th, 2009 at your community school.  Parents are reminded that Kindergarten attendance in 2010-2011 is compulsory for children born in 2005, except if a child is born between September 1st and December 31st of that year.  These children have the option of starting Kindergarten the following year.  If you have a child entering Kindergarten next year, please call the school at 778-6099 to have him or her registered. Medicare cards and proof of immunization are required at the time of registration.  It is important that your child be registered at this time in order to receive information needed for pre-school screening and successful transition into school for September 2010.
Head Lice

It is that time of year again, when we are asking parents to be diligent in checking their child’s head for signs of head lice.  If you discover lice, children must be treated with NIX Shampoo or any other lice shampoo.  Students are not allowed to return to school until there are no signs of live lice.  Please contact the school to inform us if you discover lice.  For further information on how to deal with lice, you may also contact the school or your pharmacist. 
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Kindergarten Trip to McAllister’s Apple Orchard

Mrs. Arbeau’s and Mrs. Girouard’s Kindergarten classes will be taking an exciting trip to McAllister’s Apple Orchard on Wednesday, October 7th.  The children will be picking apples, learning about apples and other fruit that is grown at the farm and they will be going on a hay ride.  This is always a fun trip for the children and we hope they have a great time.
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Grade 5 Lions Club Mount Carleton Trip

We want to thank the Douglastown Lions Club for suggesting and supporting the Grade 5 trip to Mount Carleton on Wednesday, October 7th.  We look forward to having this as a regular adventure for our Grade 5 students.

Curriculum Days Oct. 8 & 9

This is a reminder there will be no school for students as teachers will be participating in provide-wide mandated Curriculum Days.
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Fire Prevention Week
October 4-10th is Fire Prevention Week.  The Miramichi Fire Department will be giving a presentation to our students on October 5th about Fire Prevention.

Home & School Meeting
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This month, our Home & School meeting is on Tuesday, October 6th at 7:00 p.m. in the cafeteria.  Please join us.  We encourage and welcome new members all the time.

PSSC Meeting
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The first PSSC meeting this year will take place on Thursday, October 22nd in the library.  Everyone is welcome to attend.

Terry Fox Walk
Due to the rain, we held our annual Terry Fox Walk on Monday, September 28th in the gym during recess.  Students were asked to help raise funds for this event by bringing in spare change.  Any student who brought in a loonie received a ballot for a chance to win “Principal of the Day” and “Vice-Principal of the Day”. The lucky winner of the Principal of the day was Nicholas Gallant in 1M and Keaton Dedam in 5G was chosen as the Vice-Principal of the Day.

Microwaves

Please remember that the cafeteria time is only 20 minutes and the microwave lines are long.  If at all possible, please send a lunch that doesn’t need to be heated. Thank you!
Staffing

We would like to welcome our new Custodian Mrs. Carmel Sturgeon. Mrs. Sturgeon joined the staff at Gretna Green Elementary on October 1st and we are very pleased to have her here. As well, Krista Miller has joined us as our new Breakfast Program Worker. We are very pleased to have Krista at our school and we thank her for taking on this assignment.
[image: image14.wmf]
Holly Tea & Craft Sale

Our annual Holly Tea & Craft Sale will take place on Saturday, December 5th.  We will be sending home more information in November’s newsletter on this event.

Student Council Activities
Friday, October 2nd will be Green and Gold Day.  Wear your Green & Gold to show your school spirit.  The most spirited Green and Gold student will win a $10.00 credit towards school clothing.  As well, the class with the most participation will win a pizza party.
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Halloween Week Activities
Our student Council has planned fun activities for Halloween week:

· Monday, October 26th – Pumpkin Decorating Day
All classes will be given a pumpkin to decorate in a unique way

· Tuesday, October 27th – Spooky Story Day

Classes will be reading stories with their buddy classes
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Wednesday, October 28th – Scary Hair Day

Students can create the scariest hair dos possible

Wrap the Teacher Mommy Contest will also take place in the gym at 1:45 p.m.

· Thursday, October 29th – Orange & Black Day

Come to school dressed all in orange and/or all in black or both
· Friday, October 30th – Parade of Costumes

Students can bring their costumes to school.  After lunch, they can put them on for the Parade of Costumes.
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Cross Country
Our season is going well and students are having fun.  There are two more meets before this year’s season comes to an end – Wednesday, October 7th at Croft and Wednesday, October 14th at French Fort Cove.  Thank you to parents for helping to transport our students to the meets.  As well, thank you to our coaches, Mrs. Morehouse and Mrs. Simmons, for dedicating their time.
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Again this year, we have many students who participated in Soccer.  The date for the end-of-season-jamboree has not been determined yet. Thank you to Mr. Ryan and Mr. Comeau for coaching this team.  Check our website for dates for regularly scheduled games.

Miramichi Hoops Basketball Association
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The Miramichi Hoops Basketball Association will be holding Basketball Clinics at Miramichi Valley High School.  The clinics are open to boys and girls in Grade 3-6 who attend the following school – Millerton, Harkins, Croft and Gretna Green.

Dates:
Monday, October 5 - 5:00–6:25 p.m. 
Girls



Monday, October 5 – 6:30–7:55 p.m.
Boys

Registration sheets for the upcoming basketball season will be available at these clinics.  Registration for all Miramichi Hoops programs will take place on Saturday, October 17th from 9:00–12:00 p.m. at MVHS.  The association will be offering the following programs: Small Ball K-Grade 3 which will begin on Saturday, November 7th 9:00-10:15 a.m. at Gretna Green Elementary and Mini Boys & Girls programs for Grades 3-6.
Dr. Jean Clinton Visit

Mark your calendars! Dr. Jean Clinton is coming…a not-to-miss, free event on Tuesday, October 20th from 6:00 p.m. to 8:00 p.m. at the James M. Hill Theatre.  She will speak on the changes in the teen brain and address what we as parents, teachers and community members can do for teens to thrive and adults to survive.  There are prizes available to be won!


Shining Stars
Jarrad Tulle was sent to the office in September on a Positive Referral.  Jarrad was using his leadership skills to promote safe play on the playground with his classmates.

Important Dates

October 2 - 

Walking School Bus

October 4-10 - 
Fire Prevention Week

October 8 & 9 -
C.I. Days NO SCHOOL

October 12 - 
Thanksgiving Day NO SCHOOL

October 13-16 -
2010-2011 Kindergarten Registration Week

October 15 - 
Picture Retakes

Oct 26-30 - 

Halloween Activity Week[image: image22.wmf][image: image2.wmf]
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Remember to check out our website for updates, notices, 


class pages and daily announcements!
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